
                   
 
 
 

   
 
RE: REQUEST FOR DONATION FOR LOCAL SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

 
Dural Public School is currently organising their Dural Country Fair, to be hosted within the school grounds 
on Sunday 20th October, 2019. The aim of hosting the Dural Country Fair is to raise valuable funds which 
will enable the purchase of new tiered seating for our oval to allow children, parents and visitors to sit in 
comfort and watch our sporting carnivals and events throughout the year.  
Should there be excess funds we would like to increase the number of lap tops for our Stage 2 children in 
Years 3 and 4. 
 
The Dural Country Fair is held only every 2 years and is the main source of funding for school 
improvements. At the last Fair over $30,000 was raised and enabled the purchase of a new internal sound 
system for our 100 year old school. We would love to emulate that success again and are requesting 
donations and sponsorship from local businesses and sporting groups to achieve this goal for our school. 
  
As a local business, our school families visit and love, we were hoping you would be kind enough to make a 
donation or even consider sponsoring our wonderful School Fair. We are seeking gift vouchers and items 
that can be used as prizes as well as goods and products that can be utilised within our class stalls. Any 
contribution is welcomed and your support, greatly appreciated.  
 
Thousands of guests attend our Country Fair. Your business would be exposed to all those present, and as 
an added incentive we would happily display colour advertising material of your business and services at 
this event. You would also feature in our school newsletter which is distributed to over 350 families and will 
have your business listed on the school website. (Specific sponsorship benefits are outlined in the 
sponsorship proposal on the school website, or please email on the address below for a sponsorship 
package). 
 
Dural Public School encourages a strong community following and we hope you are able to help us in our 
quest to better our school for our children. We thank you for taking the time to read our correspondence and 
consider our request for a donation for our Dural Country Fair.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact us via duralcountryfair@gmail.com or the school office 
on 9651 1164. We request that all donations be finalised by September 30th, 2019.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Cara Miceli 
 
Dural Public School                                                                                                                
Country Fair Committee  
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